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Redacted - Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2025-0163
 


LETTER OF COMMENT


Comments:
I would like to respectfully express my concern and disagreement regarding the recent
increase in gas charges. Currently, I pay approximately $50 per month during the summer
despite having no active gas usage and up to three times that amount in the winter. My only
gas appliance is a furnace, which makes these costs feel disproportionate and lacking in value,
especially during the warmer months when usage is essentially zero. This increase comes at a
time when Canadians are already grappling with rising taxes, higher mortgage rates, increased
cost of living, and record-high unemployment. The timing of this adjustment feels both ill-
considered and burdensome. Thank you for taking the time to hear my concerns.


Name: Mark Hurley


Do you reside in the impacted service area?: Yes
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